
 

            

    

 

 

Dear associates and visiting pilots from Clube São Conrado de Voo Livre  

ANAC Official Letter: No. 1648/2022/gtvc/goag/spo-anac 

 

We communicate the pilots and visiting pilots from Clube São 

Conrado de Voo Livre that it’s strictly forbidden to paraglide or hang-

glide near Christ the Redeemer, having the need to respect the limits 

of SBR 324. 

 

The infraction of this determination will lead to sanctions from 

ANAC, CBVL and CSCVL. 

 

The management of CBVL, FVLERJ and CSCVL, are working hard to 

reverse ANAC's decision so the flies around Christ the Redeemer are 

allowed again.  

 

We count on everyone's comprehension, so we don’t have further 

problems. 

 

As determined by Anac: 

Office number - 1648/2022/gtvc/goag/spo-anac 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, December 14, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

Clínio Araújo 

Presidente – Clube São Conrado de Voo Livre 


